Dear Customer:

The Western Area Power Administration (Western) is hosting a meeting as a follow-up to the February 2008 customer meetings held on our strategic planning process.  The meeting will take place on April 24, 2008, at 1 p.m. in the Conference Center at Western’s Corporate Services Office, 12155 West Alameda Parkway, Lakewood, Colorado.  Please e-mail corpcomm@wapa.gov or call 720-962-7050 if you plan to attend.
As access to Western facilities is controlled, any U.S. citizen wishing to attend must present an official form of picture identification such as a U.S. driver’s license, U.S. passport, U.S. Government ID, or U.S. Military ID at the time of the meeting.  Foreign nationals must complete the attached form, which is necessary for admittance to Western.  Please e-mail to Ms. Pam Garcia at pgarcia@wapa.gov or call 720-962-7297 no later than close of business on March 31.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 353-4418.

Sincerely,


Thomas R. Boyko

Regional Manager
Enclosure
